
   

 

 
|   

 

   

 

 

Thank you to our speakers for a successful virtual 
January Western PA College Success Roundtable Meeting 

Our meeting featured: Gene Natali CEO and co-founder of Troutwood 
and author of The Missing Semester and The Missing Second Semester 
and Jennifer Marino from the Pittsburgh Foundation.  

Gena Natali provided a variety of resources for our members and 
demonstrated the Buy Sell Hold app. You can subscribe to the 
Troutwood email list at: www.troutwood.com and reach out Gene with 
interested beta testers by emailing to gene.natali@troutwood.com 
 
Troutwood: 
Troutwood LIVE:  Weekly series interviewing a guest from an S&P 500 
company.  Live every Wednesday from 12:00-12:30 and recordings are 
posted afterwards 
Troutwood Map:  Interactive investment education and career explore 
tool 
Troutwood APP:  A financial planning application 
Buy Sell Hold: Investment Education Game 
Time Portal:  Interactive History of the stock market 
 
Social: 
Youtube 
Instagram 
LinkedIn 
 
Resources: 
The Missing Semester 

Jennifer Marino discussed scholarship opportunities for students in our 
region that are available through the Pittsburgh Foundation and how 
to apply. She mentioned that the Pittsburgh Foundation scholarship 
recipients may be eligible for additional grant funds through the PATH 
program with PHEAA.  

In updates from members, the United Way provided information about 
free tax filing in our region and the opportunity to volunteer to assist 
with tax filing.  Families using the free tax filing can later receive free  
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Did you miss our 
recent webinar? 
 

Click here for the 
recorded webinar or 
copy and paste the 
link below: 
 
Password is: 

Roundtable2021 

https://pheaaconf.w
ebex.com/pheaacon
f/lsr.php?RCID=7d7
655ce473c4430884
61af898d9d2c3 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.troutwood.com&d=DwMFAw&c=9ut6RcAKs8AF_YMM4QH5hA&r=GPaKCk3pMz2Bn5xBQUD2FDj62-ZKd68kkTvwqNDcC2g&m=4bebQaSYu0i1EtHe6AyWas2oyqI6wBkCdFhyc9uUPzc&s=D3KAoh75kaIFwGMTX3c9y89utOlRu5OH2eMXGlIR1sc&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.youtube.com_playlist-3Flist-3DPLHH90evyBwnKBrpK0I81Zl0w-2D7P0X1pQw&d=DwMFAw&c=9ut6RcAKs8AF_YMM4QH5hA&r=GPaKCk3pMz2Bn5xBQUD2FDj62-ZKd68kkTvwqNDcC2g&m=4bebQaSYu0i1EtHe6AyWas2oyqI6wBkCdFhyc9uUPzc&s=y2VRWfvvSUUYoOGV0JVi0lLWOFOyHS2P96BPWe1_acg&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__troutwood.com_education-2Dmap.html&d=DwMFAw&c=9ut6RcAKs8AF_YMM4QH5hA&r=GPaKCk3pMz2Bn5xBQUD2FDj62-ZKd68kkTvwqNDcC2g&m=4bebQaSYu0i1EtHe6AyWas2oyqI6wBkCdFhyc9uUPzc&s=R7vTumaMc_8iFP-60idktXrtLABIvDQk_j02TseGAC8&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__apps.apple.com_us_app_troutwood_id1530619297&d=DwMFAw&c=9ut6RcAKs8AF_YMM4QH5hA&r=GPaKCk3pMz2Bn5xBQUD2FDj62-ZKd68kkTvwqNDcC2g&m=4bebQaSYu0i1EtHe6AyWas2oyqI6wBkCdFhyc9uUPzc&s=HYhyvnIsuX5sJ2SIZ4Vb8MMGDJT_zC_o0WqzZY8AOSk&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__apps.apple.com_us_app_buy-2Dsell-2Dhold_id1530137002&d=DwMFAw&c=9ut6RcAKs8AF_YMM4QH5hA&r=GPaKCk3pMz2Bn5xBQUD2FDj62-ZKd68kkTvwqNDcC2g&m=4bebQaSYu0i1EtHe6AyWas2oyqI6wBkCdFhyc9uUPzc&s=P_ij4vxAhsDLdQMTn8ZdVKlo8lpiUg8tCgpGQ9KO9ck&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__apps.apple.com_us_app_troutwood-2Dtime-2Dportal_id1508774704&d=DwMFAw&c=9ut6RcAKs8AF_YMM4QH5hA&r=GPaKCk3pMz2Bn5xBQUD2FDj62-ZKd68kkTvwqNDcC2g&m=4bebQaSYu0i1EtHe6AyWas2oyqI6wBkCdFhyc9uUPzc&s=d3dAQ48yLoPuSiRGvI3aL_-3dzjj38CUF4xVx9Uglec&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.youtube.com_channel_UC4fCgoqEwdHBbHKw-2DifcJrA&d=DwMFAw&c=9ut6RcAKs8AF_YMM4QH5hA&r=GPaKCk3pMz2Bn5xBQUD2FDj62-ZKd68kkTvwqNDcC2g&m=4bebQaSYu0i1EtHe6AyWas2oyqI6wBkCdFhyc9uUPzc&s=dF0giVC7tOuee3DjV4O-1Ed7XZAWqwRRxXtvEX7jtRk&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.instagram.com_troutwoodapp_-3Fhl-3Den&d=DwMFAw&c=9ut6RcAKs8AF_YMM4QH5hA&r=GPaKCk3pMz2Bn5xBQUD2FDj62-ZKd68kkTvwqNDcC2g&m=4bebQaSYu0i1EtHe6AyWas2oyqI6wBkCdFhyc9uUPzc&s=zCAF5zpHU_u7SVp5mSyHcVXCkvrJVByiFHWQKZcfCNE&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.linkedin.com_company_troutwood&d=DwMFAw&c=9ut6RcAKs8AF_YMM4QH5hA&r=GPaKCk3pMz2Bn5xBQUD2FDj62-ZKd68kkTvwqNDcC2g&m=4bebQaSYu0i1EtHe6AyWas2oyqI6wBkCdFhyc9uUPzc&s=_CSoTZ_ke4uLvjEzfAr444W6I0yePRl-mE61_HizVnI&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.amazon.com_Missing-2DSemester-2DGene-2DNatali-2DJr_dp_0985531592_ref-3Dsr-5F1-5F1-3Fdchild-3D1-26keywords-3Dthe-2Bmissing-2Bsemester-26qid-3D1610468998-26sr-3D8-2D1&d=DwMFAw&c=9ut6RcAKs8AF_YMM4QH5hA&r=GPaKCk3pMz2Bn5xBQUD2FDj62-ZKd68kkTvwqNDcC2g&m=4bebQaSYu0i1EtHe6AyWas2oyqI6wBkCdFhyc9uUPzc&s=48UHtly6r-lpZWr-KpwJ_v3t7u3VdDZeeKdMHP9QhVU&e=
https://pittsburghfoundation.org/scholarshipsearch
https://www.pheaa.org/funding-opportunities/other-educational-aid/path.shtml
https://pheaaconf.webex.com/pheaaconf/lsr.php?RCID=7d7655ce473c443088461af898d9d2c3


  

assistance with completing the FAFSA. PHEAA has partnered with the 
United Way to provide FAFSA assistance. Please contact Tanya Baronti 
at Tanya.Baronti@unitedwayswpa.org for additional assistance.  

 

Join us for our March 9th Roundtable Webinar  
 

  

 

 

Kim McCurdy, Executive Assistant, Pennsylvania Dept of Education and 
Past President of the Roundtable will lead a discussion titled 
“Reviewing Your Year: Feeling Frustrated but Staying the 
Course Alone and Together”  This has been a hard year in many 
ways and for varied reasons, personally and professionally. Sometimes 
working in your silo can be a good thing – a time to regroup, educate 
yourself on issues, and re-commit to your purpose (your why?). 
Discussion will address burnout, finding your supports, and coming 
back stronger after some challenging times. 

 

In addition, we will feature a presentation from the League of Women 
Voters. Amy Kleissas, Director Civic Education, and Cynthia Cominsky, 
College/University Chair, of will discuss“ Why investing in 
informed, active young citizens is good for secondary/post-
secondary education, but also is essential for our democracy" 
The presentation will open by reviewing the broad overarching theme, 
"Civic Education" ("investing in informed, active young citizens"); 
continue with the High School Outreach portion including an update 
on the accomplishments, of Brentwood High School and Elizabeth 
Forward High School (winners Governor's Civic Engagement 
Award).  Followed by the College/University voter education activities 
including an update on successes CCAC achieved participating in the 
“All in for Democracy Challenge."  The goal of these programs is to 
not only register new voters, but also to empower them to become 
informed and active citizens who participate in our democracy. This is 
also the goal of the League of Women Voters. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark your calendars for 
our upcoming 
Roundtable virtual 
meetings: 

• March 9th 
• May 11th 

 

Annually, we offer a Student 
Transition Forum for high 
schools students to help them 
plan for higher education. 
Amy Davis from the Allegheny 
Intermediate Unit coordinates 
this outreach effort for the 
Roundtable and is overseeing 
this year’s virtual Student 
Transition Forum. It will be 
held on March 26th and 
registration information will be 
available soon. For further 
information, please contact 
Amy Davis at 
amy.davis@aiu3.net  
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Find more information at pasfaa.org/wpacsr 

 

Applications for need-based college scholarships for 
the 2021-2022 school year are available from the 
Jewish Scholarship Service of Greater 
Pittsburgh (JSS) of the Jewish Federation of 
Greater Pittsburgh.  This program is administered 
by Jewish Family and Community Services. The funds 
are made available through the generosity of families 
who have established endowments through the 
Jewish Federation of Greater Pittsburgh, Jewish 
Community Center, National Council of Jewish 
Women, Jewish Women International of Pittsburgh 
(formerly B'nai B'rith Women), The Pittsburgh 
Foundation, and Rodef Shalom Congregation. 

All awards are distributed on the basis of 
demonstrated financial need.  Depending on the 
scholarship fund, other factors such as academic 
achievement, field of study, school attending, and 
Jewish and general community involvement will also 
be considered. In addition, the applicant must be 
Jewish, reside in Allegheny, Westmoreland, Beaver, 
Butler or Washington County for at least two years, 
and need financial assistance to attend an accredited 
institution of higher education. 

The 2021-2022 JSS online application is available at 
jfcspgh.org/scholarships.  All applications are due 
February 12, 2021. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call 
(412) 422-5627 or email alowenberger@jfcspgh.org.  

 

http://www.pasfaa.org/wpacsr
http://www.jfcspgh.org/scholarships
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